
November 27, 2023 

 

TO: 

City of Aurora 

Mr. Sarah Wile, Planning Case Manager 

15151 E. Alameda Parkway 

Aurora, CO 80012 

 

FROM: 

JEN HOLDCO 23 LLC 

680 Fifth Avenue 

25th Floor 

New York, NY 10019 

 

PROPERTY OWNER AUTHORIZATION 

 

Dear Ms. Wile, 

 

Please be advised that Julie Gamec with THK Associates, Inc. and Manny Nuno with Ware Malcomb have 

authorization to proceed with the submittal of a Site Plan for the site known as Aurora One PA-4 located 

near the intersection of 6th Avenue and Rome Street. 

 

If you have any questions, please call me at (212) 755-3430 or via email at legal@jenpartners.com. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

JEN HOLDCO 23 LLC, a Delaware limited liability company 

 

 

 

By: ______________ 

Name: Ethan Leibowitz 

Its: -President 


